From: Brefczynski, Brandon E (GOV)

To: tomcollier@pebblepartnership.com

Ce: Huber, Brett W (GOV)

Subject: GOA Letter for Mining Event

Date: Saturday, February 23, 2019 1:51:22 PM

Attachments: GOA Letter to Jamie Rogers.pdf

Good Afternoon Mr. Collier,

Attached is the Governor’s letter to be read at the mining event next week. This letter is not the
“official” signed letter, but we wanted you to have an advanced copy in the event you had to deliver
the message. Our constituent relations section will have the official letter prepared on Monday
morning, which will be signed and mirror this attached letter.

Please let me know if you need anything further from us.
Regards,

Brandon Brefczynski

Special Assistant to Sr. Policy Advisor
Office of the Governor

Direct: 907.465.3938

Cell: 907.538.9028

Brandon.Brefczynski@alaska.gov



